DEAR MS JACKSON,

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an
area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to
our economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project.

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need
for environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that | encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold
Project forward as outlined in alternative 2. People will always ask for more time but the tools
provided by the Forest Service make it possible to participate in this important process before
October 28.

Thank you for your time, consideration and for giving Idahoans meaningful time to comment on the
Stibnite Gold Project. Alternative two is by far the best option in the DEIS.

Thanks for your Consideration,

Name: W R Henderson



